
 

 

 

 

 

February 27, 2018 

 

Via Email 

Chairman Kenneth Battle 

Director Thomas J. Smith 

South Carolina Commission for Minority Affairs 

2221 Devine St., Ste. 408 

Columbia, SC  29205 

 

RE: Follow up from Subcommittee’s February 22, 2018, meeting with the agency 

 

Dear Chairman Battle and Director Smith: 

  

The Economic Development, Transportation, and Natural Resources Subcommittee appreciates the agency’s partnership in 

the oversight process.  As follow up from the meeting on February 22, 2018, the Subcommittee requests that you provide 

the following information by Monday, March 12, 2018:   

 

1. The number of legislative committee meetings CMA staff attended related to the four bills tracked as part of 

performance measure number four. Please note if testimony was provided by CMA staff at any legislative 

committee meeting related to these bills. 

2. All current, written agency policies, including board policies. Please note in your response the last time the 

agency conducted a comprehensive review of its policies and if any of the policies are accessible to the public 

on the agency’s website. 

3. The cost to the agency of each training attended by CMA staff in 2017. 
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Chairman Battle and Director Smith 

 

 

Thank you for your service to the citizens of South Carolina and for your continued cooperation with the legislative oversight 

process. We look forward to continuing our discussion of the Commission for Minority Affairs at the next Subcommittee 

meeting. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Bruce W. Bannister 

Subcommittee Chair 

 

cc:  Economic Development, Transportation, and Natural Resources Subcommittee Members 


